16.04.2008

To,

Sebastian Luth, CEO

We2 Enterprises

Washington DC
From,

Thomas Marcos, Client Relationship Manager
Three Star Consultants

Subject: The Law Notice on the Case of Undeceived Payments

Mr. Luth I am writing this memo as a notice for the payment balance of $30,000 that our company was supposes to receive on 01.02.2008. However, as we have given you enough of time to make the payments we are giving it under the law.

According to the court order, you should make us the payment within the next 15 working days. Failing to achieve these results in returning back the stock with the transportation wages and delayed fees. Therefore, please take the case seriously and do the needful.

Making the payment within the provided period will make our contract of providing the necessary goods for a period of three years. Looking for an immediate response from your company for this memo.

